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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Thank You! 
 
What a week! The newsletter was sent on     
Monday, but we wanted to share a few photo’s of 
the fantastic week the children (and staff have 
had). 
 
First of all, the full staff team at King’s Stanley 
would like to say a huge thank you to you, the 
parents. Thank you for your thoughtful cards, gifts 
and Christmas wishes this week.  
 
We also appreciate all of your efforts in attending 
the Christmas events, both school and PTFA, 
helping with costumes and learning lines. 
 
The staff would like to wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas & Happy New Year.  
 
See you all on the Tuesday 7th. 

Pantomime Time! 

Wednesday was a full day of Panto for the      
children.  
 
We were very lucky to have the drama students 
from Gloucestershire University visit us, and   
perform their panto, The Pirates & The Jammy 
Dodger. (The jammy dodger being their ship) 
 
What a great show and all the children absolutely 
loved it! Thank you Glos Uni! 
 
It was a great warm up act for our highly          
anticipated Staff Christmas Panto, ‘Shrek’ 
Once again, the team did a great job of delivering 
lots of laughs. Oh yes they did! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Special Visitor 

As is tradition at King’s Stanley Primary, we had 
a very special visitor this week. 
 
Before he gets too busy, he always delivers some 
class presents while the children are at break. 
 
Once again this year, Santa was caught by the 
children as he crept across the roof back to his 
sleigh! 



Value Certificates  
 
Year Reception 
Darcie has shown the 3R’s of responsibility,    
respect and resilience by being a great helper in 
class. She is a kind friend and excellent role  
model for her peers. 
 
Year 1  
Isaac has shown the value of friendship by  
showing kindness to others in the class and    
always helping them, whether it’s handing   
someone their lunchbox or making sure someone 
is OK.  
 
Year 2 
Gus has shown the 3R’s of responsibility, respect 
and resilience when making his different Advent 
crafts this week. 
 
Year 3 
Ellis has shown the value of friendship. Ellis is a 
fantastic friend and is always willing to be helpful. 
He is a pleasure to have in class. 
 
Year 4 
Rosie has shown the 3R’s. 
Resilience when completing tricky advent        
activities. Respect by being kind and considerate. 
And responsibility for keeping her space neat and 
tidy. 
 
Year 5 
Ted has shown the value of resilience by working 
hard on his crafts this week and creating some 
beautiful pieces. 
 
Year 6 
Leo has shown the value of thankfulness by    
being grateful for every opportunity this week. 

Carol Concert 

Year 3 led our Carol Concert today at the Church 
and what a fabulous job they did. 
 
All of the children did a super job of learning and 
delivering their lines in front of a full Church. The 
energy they gave when singing the carols got us 
all in the festive spirit. Great job Year 3. 
 
Thank you to all the parents, carers and family 
members that attended, the Church was full! It 
was really great to see you all there supporting 
the children and joining in the carols. 


